
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/6/2013 11:39:47 AM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: letter from Lindh to Sebastopol IMar 

Liza 

Our folks see some parallels on the jurisdiction issue with the smart meter challenges that 
many city have made. 

Just for your background, here is a letter that the CPUC sent to Sebastopol on that topic. 

Talks about Section 8 of article 12 of the CA constitution. 
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